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Report Summary: 

Megha Institute of Engineering and Technology for Women's Annual 

Fest was conducted from August 22nd to 24th, 2019 in the large 

college campus in Edulabad, Ghatkesar. During this time, all 

departmental professors and students are welcome to engage, learn, 

enjoy, and celebrate accomplishment in a three-day festival where all 

clubs organise their own activities and competitions. This year's event 

organized by the Presentation Club from the Department of Computer 

Science and Engineering under the banner of TALK IT OUT. 

 

During the first two days of the event, the Club engaged in technical 

competitions. On the first day of the event, Thursday, August 22, 

2019, a analogue presentation competition, namely a poster 

presentation competition, was held in which students made artworks 

and illustrations on charts displaying their views regarding a topic of 

their choice. On this day, 28 students from various departments and 

years took part. 

 



The event switched to a digitized presenting platform called PPT 

Presentation Competition on the second day, August 23, 2019. 

Students made digital presentations on a variety of topics, using 

technologies to share their thoughts. The number of those happy to 

engage increased by over 13 than the previous day, bringing the total 

number of participants to 41. 

 

Ms. Tejal Tiwari hosted the whole two-day event, working with the 

club mentors to create an insightful and interesting, successful, and 

amicable occasion. The two-day event drew a total of 56 participants, 

with 13 pupils taking part within both technological and non-

technological phases. The winners of both contests were declared by 

the Honourable Chief Guest K.Malathi Reddy on the final day of the 

festival's technical portion, August 23rd. K Harshitha expressed 

appreciation to all of the primary and crew mates who helped make 

the fest possible, as well as the supervisors, organisers, and attendees. 

 

 

 



 


